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Barbara Dill called the Site Walk to order at 3:01 pm 

Scott Righini led the group by pointing out the existing property boundaries and then the 

proposed changes. He described where the new driveway would be located on the vacant 

lot that is currently under contract to be sold. 

There being no more questions, the Site Walk was adjourned at 3:09pm. 

Respectfully submitted. 

James A. Bubar 

Planning Board Secretary 


